
Dear All,

We have had a great week in school. Children have been busy preparing for their
Christmas performances next week. They are so excited to show you all of the
hard work that has gone into each show. All of our learning this week has been
around Christmas, and our classes have enjoyed writing their own bespoke poem
based on the Christian festival and this special time of year. 

Please see the details in this newsletter regarding the last two weeks of this term.
I can’t believe we are almost there already! Details of new curriculum clubs and
Touchdown Club for the Spring term will go live next week.

Have a lovely weekend - I hope you enjoy listening to the children get their singing
voices warmed up and ready for next week! 

Mrs L Martin 

Newsletter - 3rd December 

After School Club 
Our after school curriculum clubs

will finish on 3rd December for this

term. (this does not include

touchdown) Please contact the

office if help is needed.

Winter Weather
Now that we are  embracing the

winter weather place  send your

child to school with a coat, hat

scarves and gloves - Please ensure

they are labelled

Reading Journals
Please can all children bring their

reading journal and book to

school every day
Order your show tickets here

https://forms.gle/Z15zWd6RqM1VC93X9


Reception - Monday 13th December 

Year 1  - Monday 13th December

Year 2 - Tuesday 14th December

Year 3 -  Tuesday 14th December

Party Days

Christmas Parties
Our children's Christmas party days

are listed below.

Children can come dressed in their

party clothes on the day of their

party.

Junk Modelling 

Thank you for all your junk modelling

donations! We are now fully stocked

and no longer need any bringing in 

Flu Vaccination

The school nursing team will be visiting

the school on 7th December to do Flu

vaccinations for everyone who

returned a consent form

Reception - Friday 10th December 

Year 1 - Thursday 9th December

Year 2 - Wednesday 8th December

Year 3 - Monday 6th December

Order your show tickets here

Christmas Performances

Our children our working hard

practising their Christmas

performances for you. You can order 2

tickets per family.  All shows will start

at 2pm in the Hall. Please arrive at

1:45pm

Year 3 Performance
Please could children in year 3 wear a

Christmas jumper and blue jeans on

Monday 6th December. Children may also

bring Christmas head bands or Santa hats

if they have them.

 If your child does not have a Christmas

jumper please get in touch with the office.

We are more than happy to help. 

Order your show tickets here

https://forms.gle/Ls9z12b8Yk8A4Juk7
https://forms.gle/Z15zWd6RqM1VC93X9


Reception Christmas Show- Friday 10th December 

Year 1 Christmas Show - Thursday 9th December

Year 2 Christmas Show - Wednesday 8th December

Year 3 Christmas Show - Monday 6th December

Reception Christmas Party : Monday 13th December

Year 1 Christmas Party : Monday 13th December

Year 2 Christmas Party : Tuesday 14th December

Year 3 Christmas Party : Tuesday 14th December

Christmas Jumper Day: 17th Dec

Events For Your Diary

Stars of the Week
Well done to all our children 

Attendance
Stars
Diamonds
Shine
Dazzle
Inspire
Discover
Motivate
Excel
Whole school

 

100%
97.3%
96.6%
95%
95.8%
91.7%
93.5%
98.4%
96%


